15 June 2018

JICA Samoa
Main office
APIA

Subject: Confirmation letter on the Environmental and Social impact of the Project for
Improvement of Urban Untreated Water Supply Schemes in the Independent State of
Samoa

On behalf of Samoa Water Authority (SWA), this letter serves to confirm that, there are no
Environmental and Social impacts of the Project for Improvement of Urban Untreated Water
Supply Schemes in the Independent State of Samoa. The objective of this project is to ensure
increased access for safe water services for communities within the target areas, in order to
meet health, environment and economic development needs. The sites of the project are
located at Tapatapao, Vailima and Vaivase-uta water supply schemes in Apia.

We would like to confirm that no major problems were caused from this project following
appropriate countermeasures and necessary parameters conducted as stipulated under the
Minutes of Meeting dates 13 December, 2013.

We hereby certify that all the above information is true and correct to the best of our
knowledge.

Yours faithfully,
Heseti Vaai

Acting Managing Director
Samoa Water Authority
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